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Ladies and Gentlemen, 
  
As requested, Pasadena Water and Power is submitting our 2009 Integrated Energy Policy Report.  
  
Please see details in the attachment. 
  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
Ren Zhang, E.I.T. 
Assistant Engineer 
Resource Planning, Power Supply 
Pasadena Water and Power Department 
Phone: (626)744-7904 
Fax    : (626)744-6432 
  

From:    "Zhang, Ren" <rzhang@cityofpasadena.net>
To:    <Docket@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    2/11/2009 7:30 PM
Subject:    Docket #09-IEP-1C Demand Forecast
CC:    "Endo, Steven" <sendo@cityofpasadena.net>
Attachments:   2009 IEPR ClarenceS-RZ-RobertoP.xls
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